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 Campus Announcements for the week of December 27, 2004
= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =
Read the Announcements Archives at
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf
= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =

The Division of Information Technology wishes the
Campus Community a Happy & Healthy New Year

01. Administrative (dept moves/closes, employee info, Admin
announcements)

To All Faculty and Staff:

I am delighted to report that the Faculty/Staff Campaign has
already raised more than $525,000.  I thank all of you who have
given so generously.

If you have not yet given, please seriously consider doing so.
Outright gifts may be in cash or by check; you may pledge through
payroll deduction or by credit card simply by clicking on this
link and following the instructions:
http://www.stonybrook.edu/itsaboutus

Your professional work has made Stony Brook one of the world's
great universities.  Now please help us reach the next level of
excellence through our Faculty/Staff campaign.

Thanks so much.
Shirley Strum Kenny, President

                     - - - - - - - - - - -

  1. SBU/BNL Van Holiday Schedule
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041227#1

  2. Stony Brook's Blackboard System will be unavailable -
Wednesday 12/29/04
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041227#2

03. Workshops/Courses/Training (work related; HR, EAP, DoIT,
etc...)

  1. Employee Assistance Program Lunchtime Learning, Getting
Organized - When Time is Not on Our Side
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041227#3

  2. New Year's Resolution idea - Learn how to archive your mail
and clean up your Lotus Notes mail database!



http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041227#4

  3. Employee Assistance Program Lunchtime Learning What's Stress
Got to do With It
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041227#5

05. Hosp/HSC Conferences/Seminars/Lectures

  1. Tenth Annual Perinatal & Pediatric Bereavement Conference
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041227#6

  2. Psychiatry Grand Rounds
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041227#7

08. For-Pay Workshops/Courses (SPD, etc...)

  1. NetPlus Preparation
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041227#8

  2. MS in Technological Systems Management with a concentration
in Global Industrial Management
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041227#9

09. Research (Studies, Testing, etc...)

  1. Healthy Volunteers Needed
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041227#10

  2. Are you or your partner feeling depressed? Is it affecting
your marriage/relationship? We can help!
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041227#11

  3. Are You Depressed? We Can Help!
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041227#12

10. Miscellaneous

  1. Become a Long Island State Veterans Home Volunteer
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf/generator/20041227#13
= = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = = =
______________________________________________________________

To submit your announcement or read the archives please go to:
http://naples.cc.sunysb.edu/DoIT/newsflash.nsf
and follow the instructions.

To remove yourself from this distribution go to:
https://adam.cc.sunysb.edu/epo.html and check the option to
remove yourself from the distribution of announcements.


